JDS Public School, Panpur


Ref No: JDSPS/NOTICE/JAN/010                                       Date: 30/01/2024
                                                               
                                                                 NOTICE

Dear Parents,

Greetings from JDSPS!

This is to notify you that the field trip to INDIAN MUSEUM which was supposed to be held on 31st Of January, 2024 has been rescheduled on 02nd of February, 2024 (Friday) due to some unavoidable circumstances.
Students who are still willing to join us can submit their consent forms by 31st of January, 2024 without fail. 
*Note: For any further queries or clarification, please contact:
Contact Name: Vaskar Mojumder.
Contact Number: 8240757437.
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                                                                                                                       SD/-
                                                                                                              Head Mistress




CC to:
i) Director’s office;
         	ii) Academic manager’s office;
        	iii) Logistics & operation’s office;
             iv) Account’s office;
             v) All teacher’s & other staffs                                               
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